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Online usage Index

Which categories of online use have increased and 
decreased the most before and during COVID-19 crisis?

▪ Germany

▪ Spain

▪ Netherlands

▪ Italy

▪ Poland
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Source: GfK cross-media single source panel

Changes before and 
during Corona-Crisis

▪ GfK analyzed daily time spent in 
each category before the crisis:
(1 January – 15 March) compared 
with during crisis (16 – 26 March)

▪ Index figures. An index of 100
shows no increase or decrease

▪ Data based on individuals 14+ 

Online usage 
Index Germany

Social Networks

132

Public Services

140

News

160

Health

113

Retail

123

Communication

132

Entertainment

110

Dating

97

Travel

66

Automotive

81

Insurance

86

Sports

48

Increasing usage

Decreasing usage
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Source: GfK cross-media single source panel

Changes before and 
during Corona-Crisis

▪ GfK analyzed daily time spent in 
each category before the crisis:
(1 January – 14 March) compared 
with during crisis (15 – 29 March)

▪ Index figures. An index of 100
shows no increase or decrease

▪ Data based on individuals 18+ 

Online usage 
Index Spain

Public Services

149

Communications

155

News

180

Entertainment

127

Health

130

Social Networks

141

Insurance

100

Automotive

95

Sports

60

Dating

81

Retail

88

Travel

31

Increasing usage

Decreasing usage
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Source: GfK cross-media single source panel

Changes before and 
during Corona-Crisis

▪ GfK analyzed daily time spent in 
each category before the crisis:
(1 January – 14 March) compared 
with during crisis (15 – 29 March)

▪ Index figures. An index of 100
shows no increase or decrease

▪ Data based on individuals 13+ 

Online 
usage Index 
Netherlands

Public Services

142

Health

144

News

157

Dating

117

Social Networks

134

Communication

139

Entertainment

115

Insurance

76

Sports

54

Travel

60

Automotive

75

Increasing usage

Decreasing usage

Retail

109
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Source: GfK cross-media single source panel

Changes before and 
during Corona-Crisis

▪ GfK analyzed daily time spent in 
each category before the crisis:
(1 January – 8 March) compared 
with during crisis (9 – 29 March)

▪ Index figures. An index of 100
shows no increase or decrease

▪ Data based on individuals 15+ 

Online usage 
Index Italy

Social Networks

148

Public Services

156

Communication

158

Entertainment

130

Health

138

News

143

Retail

112

Automotive

57

Travel

45

Sports

47

Increasing usage

Decreasing usage

Dating

112

Insurance

105
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Source: GfK cross-media single source panel

Changes before and 
during Corona-Crisis

▪ GfK analyzed daily time spent in 
each category before the crisis:
(1 January – 11 March) compared 
with during crisis (12 – 29 March)

▪ Index figures. An index of 100
shows no increase or decrease

▪ Data based on individuals 15+ 

Online usage 
Index Poland

Public Services

133

Communication

135

News

174

Entertainment

122

Health

130

Social Networks

131

Retail

100

Dating

91

Travel

59

Automotive

71

Insurance

91

Sports

50

Increasing usage

Decreasing usage


